Brookburn Primary School

Brookburn Road
Chorlton-cum-Hardy
Manchester, M21 8EH
T: 0161 881 8880 | F: 0161 861 7960
Email: admin@brookburn.manchester.sch.uk



Dear Parent / Carers,

We know how much our Year 5/6 children love to read for pleasure and greatly benefit from it. Historically, we have recorded their Take Home books as a list that the children keep in class. As they are independent readers we would like them to take more ownership of showing how much they read outside of school.

We are trialling a new on-line system, Track My Read, which not only allows them to record what they have read but also how they feel about the text. We can also set challenges to see how many minutes they are reading. Currently we have a challenge to see if, collectively, the 4 classes can read 20,000 minutes in the next couple of weeks. Come on Year 5/6!

The children have all had a go at logging on and tracking their read so they will be able to demonstrate to you how it works.

Their login details and password have been stuck into the front of their English Homework book. Below is the link to our school page.

https://trackmyread.org/school/brookburn-primary-school-266843

We would like the children to aim to track their read at least once a week but we know the children are keen to do more.

Below is more information from Track My Read.

Thank you for your support, Year 5/6 Team

Track My Read - Helping children to love reading!

Reading for pleasure - whether reading on their own or sharing a story - is one of the best ways a child can spend their time.

Research shows that:

- Reading each day can help children improve in all their school subjects
- Reading for just 6 minutes a day can reduce stress by 68%
- Children who read for pleasure are more likely to do well at GCSEs

Choosing to read provides all sorts of benefits - it's comforting, relaxing, reduces anxiety, builds empathy and understanding and aids learning... but above all it's fun!

www.easyfundraising.org.uk – please visit this site for your online shopping to raise extra funds for school



















Brookburn Primary School

Brookburn Road
Chorlton-cum-Hardy
Manchester, M21 8EH
T: 0161 881 8880 | F: 0161 861 7960
Email: admin@brookburn.manchester.sch.uk



Track My Read is a new tool from national charity, Read for Good, designed to encourage pupils to read regularly and to help schools understand more about what and how pupils want to read.

We've set our pupils a reading challenge as a group - to read a certain number of minutes - and we'd like your child to participate. The organising teacher will see your child's responses, but no-one else will.

Your child will be given a unique URL link with a few short questions to complete each time they've spent some time reading for fun:

- Go to the unique link provided by the school (on any device with internet access)
- Bookmark or save the link so that they can easily use the link again and again
- Answer a few simple questions:
- What did you choose to read? (from a dropdown list including audio book, comic, book etc.)
- What's the title'?
- How long did you read for?
- O Did you enjoy it? (a choice of 5 emojis)

Please encourage your child to complete this each time they read anything for fun. They will see different encouraging messages as they report their reading, and they will be contributing to the school's reading target.

Happy reading!

For more information on Track My Read visit www.readforgood.org/track-my-read.

www.easyfundraising.org.uk – please visit this site for your online shopping to raise extra funds for school

















